
JffNTEREST in the Canadian
/ Institute of International 

Affairs has been growing so 
rapidly, and so many inquiries 
have been received with regard to 
its purposes, scope, and form of 
organization, that the Executive 
Council, at its last meeting, 
directed that a pamphlet giving 
these facts, be prepared for distri­
bution to those interested.

As the Canadian Institute of 
International Affairs, is assoc­
iated with the Royal Institute of 
International Affairs of London 
and the Institute of Pacific Rela­
tions, with headquarters at 
Honolulu, it has been thought wise 
to include a brief description of 
these two bodies.

Copies of this pamphlet may 
be obtained upon application to 
members of the Executive Council 
or the Secretaries of any of the 
local branches.


